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FBiH Government session 
  

Bulldozer Committee Proposals Adopted  
 
Voluntary membership in FBiH Craft Chamber proposed  

 
[P.4] FBiH Government session that 
took place on Monday was fully 
dedicated to implementation of the 
Bulldozer Committee proposals for 
laws that should improve 
implementation of economic reforms 
and creation of a favorable business 
environment.  
By defining proposals yesterday that 
shall be sent to the FBiH Parliament 
for adoption in an urgent procedure 
and by passing of rulebooks, the 
Federation government fulfilled 
obligations of FBiH to the Bulldozer 
Committee, the FBiH Press Office 
announced, Fena reported. 
Required changes in the area of 
claims on bank accounts were 
implemented with the defined law 
proposal for amendments to the Law 
on executive procedures.  
The proposed amendments to the 
FBiH Law on chambers of 
commerce anticipate six-month 
interim period, when new legal 
provisions shall be implemented. 
This was done so that chambers of 
commerce are able to transform and 
start functioning based on the new 
organization, as the key change in 
the Law is abolishing of compulsory 
membership in chambers of 
commerce. 

Membership in the FBiH Craft 
Chamber shall also be voluntary, 
instead of the existing compulsory 
membership, according to the 
proposed law on amendments to the 
Craft Law.   
 




